
From: Paula Lepore
To: DEP, MiningComments2016
Subject: Mining Rules
Date: Friday, September 09, 2016 9:54:56 AM

To Board of Environmental Protection:

I wish to go on record as opposing the weak mining rules to be put in place which will
 jeopardize the waters in Maine.

Paula Lepore
Berwick, ME
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